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CODING POLICY UPDATE

Coding Policy 67.0.A 
(Telemedicine 
Services for 
Medicare Plans)

The telemedicine policy for Medicare has been updated to show the current policy will remain in effect until 12/31/2025 or until further 
notice. The telemedicine flexibilities that were put in place during the COVID-19 public health emergency (PHE) will remain in effect for PHP 
Medicare plans until 12/31/2025.


